
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

THIS WEEK OUR CHRISTMAS SPECIALS GET STARTED. LISTEN TONIGHT FOR THE FIRST OF 

3 EPISODES OF THE SPECIAL ENTITLED ‘NATIVITY’, AN AUDIO DRAMATIZATION OF THE 

BIRTH OF JESUS CHRIST. YOU’LL HEAR IT AT 8:00 PM TONIGHT, TOMORROW NIGHT AND 

FINISHING ON THURSDAY NIGHT. FRIDAY NIGHT AT 8:00 IS HAVEN MINISTRIES NEW 

CHRISTMAS SPECIAL, “THE SON OF DAVID.” LOOKING AT THE GOSPEL OF LUKE AS WELL 

AS THE PROPHETS OF OLD, CHARLES MORRIS WILL SEEK TO ANSWER THE QUESTION, 

“WHY IS JESUS THE SON OF DAVID?” AND WE’LL CONCLUDE OUR SPECIALS THIS SUNDAY 

AT 3:00 PM WITH “UNWRAPPING CHRISTMAS IN THE OLD TESTAMENT.”  

[KAREN – EMAIL] Dear Radio Friends, Thank you for your faithful broadcasting and welcome to the old 

voices that have been heard this month....was so good to hear them. And I was saddened by the home going 

of Rich...but for sure he is rejoicing and in a much better place. And to the new voices that have been 

heard...welcome...I am always happy to hear new voices and friends via the radio. Blessings of joy and 

grace as you all walk this path during difficult changing days. Soon JESUS will come!  

Please increase my giving. I am blessed beyond description and you are on all my radios....house and 

car...and I share with new friends...thank you so much for your faithful ministry. 

SOME OF THE OLD VOICES WE’VE HEARD IN RECENT WEEKS BELONG TO MICHAEL 

FLETCHER, WHO HAS NOW LEFT FOR HIS HOME IN CLEVELAND, AND MATTHEW ROCKE 

WHO HAS BEEN VISITING FROM HIS HOME IN VIRGINIA. WE APPRECIATE ALL OF THE 

HELP THEY PROVIDE FOR OUR ANNOUNCE STAFF. WHICH NOW INCLUDES THE ‘NEW 

GUY’, KEN BISHOP. THANK YOU FOR YOUR WELCOMING HIM TO OUR STAFF..  

ONE OF THE HEADLINES SAID INFLATION SURGED TO A 39 YEAR HIGH. WHICH MEANS WE 

CAN ALL EXPECT EVERYDAY ITEMS TO COST MORE; FROM UTILITIES TO GROCERIES. SO 

WHEN A LISTENER ASKS TO INCREASE THEIR MONTHLY GIVING VIA OUR EZ-GIVING 

PLAN I AM VERY THANKFUL. INFLATION IS NO RESPECTER OF PEOPLE AND IT WILL HIT 

US AS MUCH AS YOU.  

THANK YOU FOR PARTNERING WITH US THIS YEAR. YOUR CONTRIBUTIONS OF PRAYERS 

AND GIVING IS CRUCIAL FOR KEEPING THIS RADIO MINISTRY ON THE AIR. AS WE NEAR 

THE END OF THIS YEAR, JUST 3 WEEKS OFF, SOME OF YOU MAY BE LOOKING FOR SOME 

TAX DEDUCTIONS. ALL GIFTS TO WRVM ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


